

	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 4th April.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.

·  Visit to Clwyd Allen to discuss food poverty, homelessness and how ‘We’ can all get better at addressing the issues ahead.

· Bayside Radio Studio Interview to explore the role and why it is so important to the Police and most importantly the wider community.

· Session for Police and Crime Commissioners on Complaints, Vetting and Misconduct.

· Visit to the North Wales Mobility and Driving Assessment Service & Chester Driveability to discuss an important UK wide road safety initiative that they hope to develop in partnership with North Wales Police.
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